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We shall not cease from exploration.  
And the end of all our exploring.  

Will be to arrive where we started.  
And know the place for the first time. 

T.S. Eliot 
 
It is hard to separate the life of Jesus from movement. From his baptism in the River 
Jordan, Jesus was constantly on the move, traveling from his hometown of Nazareth 
to Capernaum by the Sea of Galilee. From there, he was constantly visiting neigh-
boring villages, where he encountered a diverse array of people whom he taught and 
healed along the way. While John’s gospel makes mention of Jesus going to Jerusa-
lem on several occasions, the Synoptics (Mark, Matthew, Luke) set his journey to 
Jerusalem as a downhill journey after the Transfiguration. From that point, his 
movement toward Jerusalem represents a journey toward his betrayal and crucifix-
ion, and his ultimate glory. 
 
Jesus’ ministry of movement is instructive for those who seek to follow him. Even 
that term – following him – connotes a sense of journey, implying that discipleship 
if far more than a static exercise. Rather, it involves a sense of vulnerability that al-
lows oneself to be moved – physically and spiritually. 
 
This Lenten season, we are diving into that sense of journey. Each week of Lent, we 
will explore a different lesson gleaned from Jesus’s ministry of movement – lessons 
like companionship, prayer, de-centering of self, and unattachment. We will offer 
several practices for “journey” as devotional opportunities, including taking a neigh-
borhood pilgrimage, reading books together, and hearing from Ben Blake about his 
500 mile walk on the Camino de Santiago. Further, we will provide space for people 
to use our new walking labyrinth as a meditative practice. Check the highlights each 
week for times and locations. 
 
One piece of the Jesus journey that I find captivating is how, at the resurrection, the 
angels tell the women to return to Galilee, where they will find the risen Christ. 
Many read this instruction as encouragement to relaunch Jesus’ ministry, walking 
his path now through a lens of resurrection. This reminds us that journey is not 
about finding a destination, but about working on continual renewal and enrich-
ment; a lifelong endeavor of discipleship informed by the life and ministry of Jesus 
of Nazareth. 
 
May these weeks of Lent lead to a joyous Easter for you and yours! 
 
Christine 
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Ushers: 
 
March 3 
Bob Smith* 
Becky Evans 
Tom Frentz 
Jeanne Luhr 
 
March 10 
Mary Esch* 
Kelly Burke 
India Hoddy 
Gail Hudson 
 
March 17 
Lynn Overstreet* 
Joann Overstreet 
Dee Pregliasco 
Kathy Williams 
 
March 24  
Brian Pollock* 
Molly Pollock 
Nancy Pollock 
Allan Pollock 

March 31 
George Creznic* 
Sandy Creznic 
Angie Schulte 
Steve Schulte  
 
 
Lay Readers: 
 
March 3 
Kathy Williams 
 
March 10 
Ben Blake 
 
March 17 
Ellen Zuber 
 
March 24  
Henry Drake 
 
March 31 
Sue Garrett 

PRAYER LIST:  
Kenton Smith, friend of Dan & Judy Askins; The friends 
and family of Norman Spratt on his death; Jessica Gibo; 
Donna Jones; Kristy Hubert; Jay Shearrow; The friends 
and family of Carol Tinkle on her death; Marty Cundiff; 
Gail Hudson & family on death of Gail’s mom, Betty 
Hudson; Anne and Ronald Wade; Joan Spratt; Lois & Peter 
Laning, Sister-in-law and brother of Judy Laning; Ray 
Grant; Katherine Pregliasco Quigley, daughter of Dee 
Pregliasco; Pat Lewis, mother of Kathy Williams; Jim 
Boswell; Lois Allen; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of 
Marilee Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric Hilyerd; 
Michael Smith, friends of Robert Rennie & Katie 
Kleinkopf; Peggy Mastropaolo; Diana, daughter of Skip & 
Edith Light  
MISSION CO-WORKERS: 
Betsey & Eric Moe, Tyler, Rochelle & Mphatso Holm, Jeff & 
Christie Boyd, Dr.   Larry 
and Inge Sthreshley 
 
PRESBYTERIAN 
CHAPLAINS: 
Jenny Edlin, Marie Ellis, 
Annica Gage, Jennifer 
Gingerich, Amy Helwig, 
Robin Hogle, Jim 

HB Prayer List 

* Head Usher 

Sunday Worship Schedules 
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· All Ages Trivia Night March 3, 4-5:30pm 
· Youth at PYOCA, March 8-10 
· HBYouth Group, March 17 & 24, 4-5:30pm 
· March Madness Brackets, deadline March 20 
· Children’s Book Study March 24, 4-5pm 

· 0-3 in Nursery  
· 4’s-2nd in Room 212  
· Grades 3-5 in Room 206  
· Youth Class (6th—12th grade) Meet in the Loft.  

 

*Please initial the clipboards and ensure we have your 
contact information when you drop your child off for 
Sunday School* 

Sunday School—Children & Youth Classes 

HBKids, HBYouth & HBTweens 

Kids, Youth & Family Activities 

Sunday Breakfast is offered each week in Eline Hall from 9:00—9:30 followed by classes 

The Harvey Browne youth have exciting plans for the spring and summer! Youth parents always get asked to 
chaperone trips and activities, but it is beneficial to the youth to have trusted adult mentors from outside the 
group of people they usually interact with at church, and fun and meaningful for the adults as well. Are you 
interested in helping out on an upcoming retreat or trip? Contact Renata for more information! We will go on 
retreat to Pyoca Camp in Indiana March 8-10, to High School Montreat June 8-15 (we will need a cook for this 
trip as well), and to Middle School Montreat in Tennessee from July 16-21. Dust off your duffel bag and come 
travel with us! 

Youth Volunteers 

Pray for our youth group as they are on retreat at 
Pyoca Camp and 
Conference Center 
March 8-10. They 
will be enjoying fel-
lowship with one an-
other and studying 
the Beatitudes.  

PYOCA Retreat 

March Birthdays! 

Adams, Adeline  
Bale, Jim  
Blaine, Barbara  
Bliven, Pam  
Brent, Lilly   
Buckner, Ellie  
Buckner, Ruth  
Carter, Iris  
Coy, Marisue  
Downs, Doris  
Forseth, Ann  
Giesel, Courtney  

Gilfert, Benjamin 
Gilfert, Susan  
Grogg, Audra  
Hubert, Kristy 
Johnson, Carolyn 
Krieg, Mary Lou  
Lewis, Kara  
McKinney, Louise 
Micka, Ernie  
Osborne, Diane 
Schulte, Angie  
Scott, Jerry 

Seewer, John  
Smith, Evan 
Smith, Viv  
Stewart, Art  
Stewart, Penny 
Thomas, Jane  
Trinkle, Flo  
Troy, Nancy 
Welch, Annabeth  
Whitledge, Larry  

Come have a fun filled week of stories, songs, activi-
ties, and most of all fun! VBS this summer will be 
June 17-21, 9:00am-12:15pm each day, and we need 
volunteers.  
Can you help decorate, set up, clean up, shepherd a 
group of kids, lead an activity, or support in any way?  
If so, please contact Katherine Kupar with questions at 
katherine@hbpres.net. 

VBS Volunteers Needed 
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Wednesday Nights @ Harvey Browne! 

Wednesday Night Dinners 

Join us for dinner & programs most Wednesday’s from now through May. Dinner is catered by Kingsley 
Meats & Catering, one of Louisville's most popular catering companies. Kingsley provides an entree, two 
sides, and a vegetarian entree. HB volunteers provide salad, desserts, and drinks.  
 
We are asking for a suggested donation of $8 for adults and $5 for children, with a family cap at $25. But 
as with last year—please do not let the cost keep you from attending! We accept payments via cash, check 
or through Zelle (Wednesday@hbpres.net).  

The Nursery is provided for children preschool and under  
from 6:00—7:00 on Wednesday nights. 

March 6: Barbeque Chicken 
Breast, Rice, Green Beans, Rolls, 
Tossed Green Salad and Various 
Desserts. Vegetarian Option will 
be Eggplant Parmesan  
 
March 13:  Pasta bar with 
Fettuccini, Marinara, Meatballs, 
Broccoli, Garlic Bread, Tossed 

Green Salad and Various Desserts.  
 
March  20: Cookout with 
Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Rolls, 
Tossed Green Salad and Various 
Desserts. Vegetarian Option will 
be Veggie Burgers.  
 
 

March 27: No dinner or 
programming 
 
March 28: Maundy Thursday 
Crock Pot Dinner  - see page 7 
for info about bringing soup or 
bread to the meal. 
There is no cost for Maundy 
Thursday meal. 

Flower Cross 

This year once again HBPres will celebrate the joy 
of Easter by assembling a flower cross on our front 
lawn. All church and community members are invit-
ed to cut flower from their yard or purchase them 
from a shop, and bring them by the church on Easter 
morning beginning at 9:00 AM. The flowers will be 
assembled onto our large wooden cross for all to en-
joy and see! 

  

Easter Breads 

Come! Celebrate the Risen Christ with bread and 
fellowship. Presbyterian Women will host the cele-
bration in Emory Hall from 9:00 to 10:15 on Easter 
Sunday, March 31. So please, join the feast.   
AND we need your help to create the feast.  If you 
can, bring a favorite bread to share. Your bread may 
come from your favorite bakery, or be made by fa-
miliar, loving hands. It can come from a family rec-
ipe; or you may try something new.  There are 
many types of bread: quick breads, yeast bread, 
breads from wheat 
and breads from other 
grains, rolls and muf-
fins and pastries, 
breads in all shapes 
and sizes and from 
many nationalities.  
All breads are wel-
comed, just as all peo-
ple are welcomed.  
Watch for more de-
tails in The Good 
News To Go.   
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SPRING GATHERING 
Presbyterian Women of Mid-KY Presbytery 

“Ministry of Grace” 
                            

When:  Saturday, March 16, 2024 
 

9:15 a.m. - Coffee and Fellowship 
10:00 a.m. - Worship and Gathering 

          12 Noon – Lunch, $10.00 with registration 
 

Where:  Beulah Presbyterian Church 
    P.O. Box 91072, 6704 Bardstown Road 

 Louisville, KY 40291 
                          Offering:      ‘Fern Creek Highview United Ministries” 

                                                      Mission Challenge:  “White-Out” 
 
Please bring paper products (Toilet Paper, Paper Towels and Especially Feminine Hygiene products. 

 
 
Church: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Attendee (s) and Contact information (Phone or email) 
 
1. ________________________________________________________________________________ 

2.  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

3. _________________________________________________________________________________ 

List additional attendees on back of the Registration Form & mail form and check(s) for $10.00 per lunch 
payable to “Presbyterian Women Mid-KY” to:  JoAnna Overstreet, 4102 Spring Park Lane, Louis-
ville, KY 40218.  Questions:  Contact j.overstreet@twc.com or 502-897-0129 

 
Registration Form (Due by Wednesday, March 6, 2024) 

Presbyterian Women Spring Gathering 

Mission and Outreach 

Shawnee and Harvey Browne Presbyterian Churches are sponsoring a Mathew 25 Bus tour. This Mid KY 
Presbyterian tour will honor the legacy of African Americans in and around Louisville, including people, 
places, churches and museums. 
 
Guiding us through downtown and the West End will be Tom Owen, longtime  Highland Presbyterian 
member, former alderman and present Historian Archivist at the University of Louisville. 
 
In addition to important sites in Louisville, we will cross the Ohio River as did so many slaves seeking free-
dom, to Second Baptist Church, part of the underground railroad in New Albany.    
 
The date will be Saturday, May 18. Friends and relatives are welcome, ages middle school and up and able 
to board our Mathew 25 School Bus. Further details will be forthcoming. 

Matthew 25 Bus Tour 
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Pastor's Book Club will meet March 24 at 3:00 in room  208.  
 
We will read the book Having Nothing, Possessing Everything by Michael 
Mather. 
 
Please join us whether you’ve read the book or not! 

Pastor’s Book Club 

Harvey Browne Book Clubs 

Everyone is welcome whether you have read the book or not. If you buy your book at 
Carmichael's and mention Bookanalia or Booktalk at Harvey Browne, you will receive 20% off. 

Bookanalia  
 

Join us on March 20 to discuss the award-winning 
YA novel Firekeeper’s Daughter.  
 
NPR described this 
2021 debut as: “ A 
contemplative explo-
ration of existing    
between two cultural 
identities meets fake 
relationship romance 
meets backwoods 
thriller in this absolute 
powerhouse of a debut 
from Ojibwe author 
Angeline Boulley.” 
Molly Pollock will 
lead our discussion.  

Booktalk 
 

Booktalk for Tuesday, March 26 at 11:30 in the 
Living Room and on Zoom will be The Extraordi-
nary Life of Sam Hell by Robert Dugoni.   

 
This is a heartwarming 
novel about a boy born 
with red eyes and the 
challenges he faces for 
being different, or as his 
mother says extraordi-
nary".  She assures him 
God has a plan for his 
life.  Grab a sandwich 
and drink and join  us for 
the discussion.  All are 
welcome whether you 
have read the book or 
not.   

Grocery Cart 

The Grocery Cart for March is for St MAM. 
The supplies they are asking for this year are as follows. 

· Shampoo 
· Conditioner 
· Razors 
· toilet Paper 
· Liquid Dish Soap 

· Feminine Products 
· Baby Wash 
· Baby Lotion 
· Baby Wipes 
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Fellowship 

Issues Forum 

“Finding Trusted Coverage in the Era of 
Fake News” will be presented by Jean 
Wolph on Sunday March 3. 
Andrew  Kang Bartlett will speak to the  
issue of land grabs and thefts on April 7. 
Andrew works with the Presbyterian Hun-
ger Program (PHP). 
Both presentations will follow our Sunday 
worship service and a simple lunch will be 
provided.  A wonderful opportunity to hear 
about current and pressing issues.  

Presbyterian Women 

Tuesday, March 12 - HB Presbyterian women meet for fel-
lowship and Bible study.  This month’s lesson looks at Acts 
8:26-40, the story of an early believer, Phillip, sharing the 
good news with an Ethiopian eunuch. The lesson’s main 
idea – The Word of God is an essential tool for expanding 
the reign of God.  Please join our fellowship as we learn 
together and encourage one another in our faith journey. 
 
Circle A - Eline Hall @ 10:30AM; Ruth Circle Living 
Room @ 10:30 AM; Miriam Circle – Room 209 @ 11:30 
AM; Hope Circle – Living Room @ 6 PM.   

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

The Men’s Breakfast will meet again 9:00 AM 
Saturday, March 9.  
 
This will be on the church calendar, and is usually 
in room 209. Please come and join us for a time of 
coffee, treats, devotion, prayer, laughs and 
connection. We look forward to being with you 
soon.  
 
Questions: Please call the office at 502.896.1791 
 

Tables of Eight 

SAVE THE DATE!  JOIN THE FUN!  MEET 
OTHER CHURCH MEMBERS! 
 
Sunday evening, April 7 will be the spring 
 " Tables of Eight" date.  Looking for volunteers to 
host a casual pot luck style dinner in your home for 
6-8 people.  Contact Joni Burke at  
Jonikburke@gmail.com or 502 291 3442.  Watch 
for more info in HB Highlights and good news to 
go about participating in this fun event! 

  

Last year Ben Blake embarked on a 34 day journey 
of the Camino de Santiago, a renowned holy 
pilgrimage. As we reflect this Lenten season on 
journeying with Jesus, come hear about Ben's 
pilgrimage on the Camino. The program will take 
place Wednesday, March 6 from 6:15-7:00pm.  

Journeying on the Camino 

On Maundy Thursday, March 28, we will worship 
around tables and over a meal in Eline Hall. We are 
looking for people who would be willing to make 
soup in a crockpot or bake a loaf of bread to bring 
to the worship service.  
 
The soup recipe will be provided. Working 
together, we can feed one another physically and 
spiritually on this holy day. To sign up to bring 
soup or a homemade loaf of bread, email Katherine 
(katherine@hbpres.net).  

Maundy Thursday Dinner 
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Missions and Outreach  

All paper, cardboard, metals, glass and plastic bottles need to find 
their way into the recycling bin found next to the side entrance 
(near the dumpster).  Additional paper recycling bins are located 
by the copiers in the church office and upstairs workroom.  Of 
course the Boy Scouts appreciate your donations of aluminum 
cans at their bin in the parking lot across from the foyer window.   
 
The Drop Closet has recycling bins for ink cartridges, cell 
phones, greeting cards (new & used), batteries and eyeglasses. The 
GAIA box is for clothing that can no longer be worn, linens and 
damaged other fabric items.  The GAIA box is on the floor of the 
closet. 
 
Reminder:  Please put the recipient’s name on any items you 
leave in the drop closet for others to pick-up. Otherwise they may 
find a home where you did not intend.   
 
Waterstep bins outside the living room are for new and used 
shoes.   
 
Thank you for continuing to support our church’s sustainability 
efforts.   Hunger-Justice-Earth Care Ministry Team 

Help HB Recycle 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING 
(OGHS)  is our yearly Easter Offering 
this March 31.   
 
OGHS is one of the four main offerings 
of the national church.  This gift is divid-
ed among three ministries: the Presbyter-
ian Hunger Program (PHP), the Self-
Development of People (SDOP) and the 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA).  
With increasing disasters, hunger, war, 
violence and destruction around the 
world, these offerings become ever so 
more important as we work and prayer 
for the healing God’s world.   
 
Please give generously to OGHS this 
Easter.  

OGHS 

We need your help once again to provide Easter Dinner for our St. MAM families! 
 
Here’s the PLAN: 
1. Purchase the following items from your local grocery store. 
2. When you have purchased an entire food basket: 

·Put the items in a Reusable Grocery Bag. 
·Tape this list on so that we know it is a complete basket. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Bring Easter Food Baskets to: 
St. Matthews Baptist Church 

3515 Grandview Avenue, Louisville, KY 40207 
Please drop off at Entrance A large portico near sanctuary 

 
Con tact Sarah Banks at 893-0205 or Sarahbanks@stmam.com with any other questions. 

 
Thanks in advance for helping us meet the needs of our neighbors this holiday season! 

St. MAM Easter Food Baskets 

· 2 Boxes on Instant Potatoes 
· 2 Boxes of Macaroni & Cheese 
· 2 Cans of Fruit 
· 2 Cans of Peas 
· 2 Cans of Carrots 

· 1 Package of Bisquick or Corn Muffin Mix 
· Cake Mix W/ Icing or Box of Brownies 
· $25 Kroger Gift Card for Easter Ham and 

Other Fresh Items 
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The Session of Harvey Browne Presbyterian Church held a stat-
ed meeting on February 6.  Laura Krausen led the Session in 
prayer after which the following business was conducted:       
Prior to this meeting Session approved, via email: 

· Year-end bonuses for the staff 
· Adding the Hospitality-Outside Mission Groups designat-

ed fund balance of $6,743.22 to the Facilties Reserve. HB 
has not had visiting groups since the pandemic. 

· Calling a congregational meeting to approve the call to 
Rev. Katherine Kupar as Associate Pastor. 

· Approved Cynthia Campbell to preach February 18, 2024. 
· Approved Annual Congregational Meeting for February 25, 

2024 
· Rev. Christine Coy Fohr and Rev. Katherine Kupar gave 

their reports. 
· Doug Grogg reported on the work of HB’s Response Team.  

The team has been trained in all aspects of emergencies and 
will recruit others to join the team and be trained.  The Re-
sponse Team will continue to report to Session. 

· Approved the COVID Return to Work Policy recommended 
by Personnel Committee. 

· Approved the 2024 Operating Budget recommended by Fi-
nance Committee. 

· Anne Hughes will serve as commissioner at the February 24 
Presbytery meeting. 

· Heard reports from committees. 
· Kim Harrod, Worship & Music Committee, encourages 

members to pick up the new Funeral Guide in the church 
office. 

Anne Hughes, Clerk of Session 

Notes from Session 

Dear Harvey Browne Congregation, 

I wanted to take a moment to express my deepest 
gratitude for the overwhelming support and kindness 
you've shown me during my recent surgery. Your out-
pouring of love, prayers, and thoughtful gestures truly 
lifted my spirits and helped me through a challenging 
time. 
 
Thank you!! 
 
Tim Miller 

Thank you from Tim Miller 

Thanks to my Harvey Browne family for the visits, 
calls, cards and most importantly the prayers during 
my recent stay at Baptist Hospital. 
 
Bob Roberts           

Thank you from Bob Roberts 

Mid-KY Presbytery Hygiene Kit project 
for PDA 2024 

Presbytery is inviting all churches to partic-
ipate with the Hygiene Kit project on Satur-
day April 13. We will gather at Beulah 
Presbyterian Church to fill kits to send to 
PDA (Presbyterian Disaster Assis-
tance.)  During the week before they need 
volunteers to receive and sort items at the 
church.  Choose a time below then email 
Linda Garrett Ldgarrett0447@gmail.com 
with your request. 

Here is the schedule- 

April 8 drop-off at Beulah kit items from 
churches.  We can help receive the items.   
 10:00 AM – 2 PM and 6 PM to 7:00 PM 

April 8-12 Tues-Friday volunteers needed 
to help sort and organize. 
10:00 AM- 2:00 PM 
  
April 12  Friday gym set up at Beulah 
6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 
  
April 13 Bring yourself, your family, a 
church group or friends to fill the kits to 
send to Ferncliffe in Arkansas for Presby-
terian Disaster Assistance distribution. 
10:00 AM until completed (Usually 1 ½ 
hr.) 
  

Hygiene Kit Project 
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We’re back! Join in the fun and madness of the March Madness NCAA basketball tournaments by filling out 
a bracket (or two) in the Harvey Browne Pres bracket pools. Brackets will be made available the evening of 
March 17 and must be entered into the pools on CBS Sports.com by Thursday, March 21 at 12:00pm. If 
you’d rather turn in a paper copy, it is due Wednesday, March 20 by 7:00pm in Katherine’s mailbox in the 
office.  
 
There are two HB Pres bracket pools, one for the men’s basketball tournament and one for the women’s bas-
ketball tournament. Each participant may enter two brackets per pool. Will Meg and Steve Buckner win the 
Women’s and Men’s pools again this year?? Time will tell! 
  
Follow the instructions below to join the HB Pres pools! If you experience difficulty filling out a bracket 
online, turn in a paper bracket to Katherine’s mailbox in the office no later than Wednesday, March 20th at 
7:00pm. 
  
Scan the QR codes to enter the bracket pools.  

Or go on CBSsports.com and search for “Harvey Browne Pres.”  

Instructions on how to join: 

·  Click the link of the pool you’d like to join. 
 
· A browser will open to CBS Sports. You will see the Harvey Browne Pres pool. Click “login” if you have 

a CBS Sports account or click “sign up” if you don’t have a CBS Sports account. 
 
· After you’re logged in, you will again see the Harvey Browne Pres pool. Click “join now.” 
 
· Enter the pool password: 311 Browns Lane. Click “join pool.” 
 
· If you do this before the brackets are available (evening of Sunday, March 17th), you’re all done! Come 

back and fill out your bracket(s) once the brackets are available. If the bracket is available, fill out the 
bracket and submit it to the pool. 

 
· The deadline to submit a bracket(s) for the Harvey Browne Pres pools is Thursday, March 20th at 

12:00pm.  
 
· Each participant may enter up to two (2) brackets per pool.   

March Madness HB Pres Pools  



11  

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

◊Every Wednesday 
Night  
  5:15 - Dinner 
  6:00 - Children & 
Youth  

6:00 - Handbells in 
Sanctuary 
6:15 - Adult Bible 
Study 
6:30 - Boy Scouts 

6:30 - HBYouth Study Hall 
in Youth Center 
7:00 - Chancel Choir Re-
hearsal  
 
 

^Every Sunday  
  9:00 - Breakfast 
  9:30 - Choir Re-
hearsal  
  9:30 - Sunday 
School ALL Ages+ 
10:30 - Worship+  

1:00 - Pickle 
Ball (Emory) 
  4:00 - Yoga 
at HB 
(Session)  
  4:00 - 
HBYouth 
Group(Loft) 

1 
 

2 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Emory Hall) 
 

3 
^Sunday Morning 
(Sanctuary) 
Pickleball- Can-
celled 
11:40-Issues Forum
(Emory Hall) 
3:00-Bible in 90 
Days (Living Rm) 
4:00-Trivia (Eline) 

4 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
8:15-Mens Group 
(Session) 

5 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
11:00– Writing Your Story
(Eline Hall) 
7:00-Session Meeting 
(Session+) 

6 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00-Prayers Mtg* 
1:30– Worship Com-
mittee Mtg* 
◊Wednesday Night  
6:15– Journeying the 
Camino w/ Ben Blake 

7 
9:00-
HBQuilters
(209) 
12:00-Bible 
in 90 Days 
(Living Rm) 

8 
Youth 
PYOCA 
Retreat 

9 
9:00- Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast(209) 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Emory Hall) 
Youth PYOCA 
Retreat 

10 
^Sunday Morning 
(Sanctuary) 
 
4:00-Bible in 90 
Days (Living Rm) 
Youth PYOCA Re-
treat 

11 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
 

12 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
10:30– Circle A (Eline) 
Circle Ruth (Living Rm)  
11:00– Writing Your Story
(208)  
11:30– Circle Miriam (209)  
6:00– Circle Hope (Living) 
6:30– Personnel Committee 
Meeting+ (208) 
6:30– Girl Scouts (Eline) 

13 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00- Prayers Mtg* 
5:00- Wednesday 
Night Dinner 
◊Wednesday Night 
6:15– Wellness Pro-
gram (Eline Hall) 

14 
12:00-Bible 
in 90 Days 
(Living Rm) 
 
 

15 16 
10:00– Mid-KY 
PW Annual Spring 
Gathering at Beulah 
Presbyterian 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Emory Hall) 
 

17 
^Sunday Morning 
11:45–  Pilgrimage 
Through St Matthews 
 
4:00-Bible in 90 
Days (Living Rm) 
  

18 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
11:00-Property Com-
mittee Meeting 
(Session) 
2:00-Worship and 
Music Committee 
Meeting (Session) 
7:00-Outreach Com-
mittee* 
8:15-Mens Group 
(Session) 

19 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
11:00– Writing Your Story
(Eline Hall)  
2:00-Congregational Life 
Meeting (Living Rm) 
6:30– Board of Deacons 
Meeting (Session) 

20 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
12:00– March Mad-
ness deadline 
1:00- Prayers Mtg* 
1:00-Blood Drive 
(Eline) 
4:00-PW Coord.  
Meeting (Session) 
◊Wednesday Night 
6:15– Bookanalia+ 
(Session) 
6:15– VBS Planning 
Meeting(Living Rm+) 
 

21 
9:00-
HBQuilters
(209) 
12:00-Bible 
in 90 Days 
(Living Rm 
7:00-
Christian 
Education 
Committee 
Meeting(209) 

22 
 

23 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Emory Hall) 

24 
^Sunday Morning 
(Sanctuary) 
3:00–  Bible in 90 
Days (Living Rm) 
4:00-Pastor’s Book 
Club(208) 
4:00-Childrens Book 
Study 
 
31 
9:00– Easter Breads/
Activities (Emory) 
9:45– Egg Hunt 
(Preschool Age) 
10:00– Egg Hunt 
(Kindergarten –5th) 
10:30– Worship
(Sanctuary) 

25 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 

26 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
11:00– Writing Your Story
(Eline Hall) 
11:30– Booktalk+ (Living 
Rm) 
2:00-Finance Committee 
Meeting (Living Rm) 
 
6:30– Girl Scouts (Eline) 
7:00– Welcome Committee 
Meeting (Session) 

27 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00- Prayers Mtg* 
 

NO Wednesday 
Night Programming 

(except Chancel 
Choir) 

28 
12:00-Bible 
in 90 Days 
(Living Rm 
 
 
6:00– Maun-
dy Thursday 
Meal and 
Worship 
(Eline Hall) 

29 
6:00-
Chancel 
Choir 
Rehears-
al  
7:30– 
Good 
Friday 
Service 

30 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Emory Hall) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

* - Via Zoom/Online  

+ - In person AND via Zoom Contact the church office  

for links to Zoom.  
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Harvey Browne Memorial 
Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane 
Louisville, KY 40207 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

HBPres Website:  www.hbpres.net   |               YouTube: HBPres  |             Facebook:  www.facebook.com/hbpres 

Pastor and Staff Contact Information 

Rev. Christine Coy Fohr, Pastor                                                                             christine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Katherine Kupar, Associate Pastor                                                                                                                                                                          katherine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Jim Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             jim@hbpres.net 
Kristy Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             kristy@hbpres.net  
Renata DeWees, Director of Youth Ministries                                                        Renata@hbpres.net 
Larry D. Brandenburg, Minister of Music                                                       ldblouisville@yahoo.com 
Timothy L. Baker, Organist/Assistant Director of Music                                kewlpipes2@gmail.com 
Beth Brandenburg, Director Children’s Choir                                     bethbrandenburg12@yahoo.com  
Carl Enoch, Sign Language Interpreter                                                            carlenoch48@gmail.com 
Amy Squires, Preschool Director                                (895-2577) harveybrownepreschool@gmail.com 
Julie Rousseau, Nursery & Parents’ Day Out Director                          Ext. 119, jrousseau@hbpres.net 
Cheryl Granger, Church Administrator                                         Ext. 104, cherylgranger@hbpres.net 
Tim Miller, Building Manager                                                                  Ext. 106, tmillerhb@hbpres.net 
Grace Graves, Admin. Assistant                                                         Ext. 100, gracegraves@hbpres.net 
Erin Brashear, Asst. Building Manager                                                            ebrashearhbp@gmail.com 

  
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9ʧ00 AM - 5ʧ00 PM  

Church Office Phone: (502) 896-1791   
After-hours pastoral emergency number: (502) 208-8472 

Harvey Browne Weekday Preschool: (502) 895-2577 


